From:  Semcer, Melissa
Sent: 4/15/2010 3:42:26 PM

To: Horner, Trina (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)

Cc:
Bcec:
Subject: RE: Follow up

Thanks, Trina. We would very much appreciate a meeting especially to
understand which issues are open at this point.

Melissa

Sent from my mini computer

On Apr 15, 2010, at 3:30 PM, "Horner, Trina" <TNHc(@pge.com> wrote:

> Melissa, thanks again for your feedback yesterday. We are planning
> to go ahead and run this proposed arbitration structure by the CHP

> groups tomorrow. We decided to go ahead and do it ourselves just
> because we wanted to be able to answer questions in real time. Your
> offer to preview with Beth was much appreciated though. I will let

> you know how it goes. There is some talk of having the CPUC

> participate in a meeting mid next week. [ will pass on more details

> as I get them.

> Best,

> Trina
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